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FOI Ref: OPCC 009/2016 
 
Request: 
 
 Under the Freedom of Information Act, please could you provide us with the following 
information? 
 
1.      In the financial years 2013-2014, 2014-15 and 2015 - present, how many grants were 
awarded in which at least one of the outputs/outcomes was to provide services to victims of 
stalking? This could be any service to help victims e.g. counselling, information and advice, 
casework however the outcome must have specifically referred to working with victims of 
stalking. 
 
1a. How many of these grants were towards work which was open to victims of stalking who 
were not being targeted by an ex-partner?  
  

     2. What was the total monetary value of these grants? 
  

     3. Which organisations were they awarded  
 

Response 1,2 &3: 
 
I can confirm that there is no information held by the Police and Crime commissioner as no 
grants have been awarded where the outcome has been to provide service to victims of 
stalking 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed on 01.03.16)             
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